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Aloha Friends and 'Ohana,
 Keeping our Hawai'i prosperous and safe will always be a goal to achieve daily. I have had
the pleasure of participating in many of our community events, cleanups and engaging
with our residents- from talking story with our neighboring communities to working side
by side with our state and city counterparts and local companies. As John C. Maxwell best
puts it," Teamwork makes the dream work." Let's continue to steadily work together in
moving our community in the right direction and to a brighter future.

                              Mahalo and God bless,

Legislative Updates

Community Traffic Sign Waving at Maili Beach Park

On August 12th, HPD, District 8
Community Policing, many of our residents
from the West side & myself, sign waved to

raise awareness to safe driving and
promoting public safety.

Stay off your phonedont txt n drive

Share the road with
pedestrians and bycilcists

KEEP YOUR
EYES ON THE

ROAD

Joined alongside myself were HPD
officers, Corporal Roland Pagan and other

elected officials (R to L) Senator Maile
Shimabukuro, Rep. Cedric Gates and Rep.  
Stace Eli, and my good friend, Darius Kila.

Thanks to all who came out and
helped raise awareness the

importance of driving responsibly-
for the safety of all.

Get to your
destination

safely

Drive with Aloha



Community Events

I had the honor and privilege to attend the Polynesian Cultural Center's event, "A Tribute to Queen Lili'uokalani." 
Commemorating one of Hawai'i's strongest leaders and sharing the love of my heritage and culture with
residents and visitors was truly phenomenal! Humility and gratitude continues to resonate within me. 

"Throw the opala from the garden of your heart and let only the golden blossoms of aloha flow there. Live aloha."         
-Queen Lili'uokalani




"A Day in Portugal Festa"  was held at the Hawai'i Plantation Village in Waipahu. The sharing of ono food,
stories and laughter, accompanied by great music was all wonderful but the greatest take away message from
this festival is the preservation of one's culture and the celebration of one's heritage are key to keeping it alive

through the gathering of our people through language, music, and food.

Community Cleanup on Fort Weaver and Kimopelekane Roads with volunteers from our community.  



Kalaeloa Cleanup

MAHALO NUI to Corporal Pagan, Sergeant Fumi and the Honolulu Police Department, Pinky's
Towing, Cesar and Miles from City Park and Recreation, the Department of Hawaiian

Homelands, Hunt Properties, Honolulu Fire Department, U.S. Navy, and Achieve Zero for all
their services, time, and hard work in this massive and collaborative cleanup effort. 




On August 23rd and 24th, we collected hundreds of vehicles, motorcycles, mopeds, generators,
animals, and miscellaneous items.

On August 25th, we did a final walk-through in the area that was cleared out. Again, a BIG
MAHALO to the departments, agencies, and private companies for their hands-on work.















The State of Hawaii 
31st Legislature's Update

(L to R) Summer Valenciano, (Manager of Diagnostic
Imaging Services), Lyne Elsman (Patient Navigator,

Tanya Issacs, (Manager of Clinical Operations-Imaging
Mammography), and Joyce Oliveira (Director of Senate

Minority Research Office)



My staff and I visited the Women's Health Center of the  
Queen's Medical Center on Punchbowl. The importance

of preventative services and measures needed for our
women and children to upkeep and maintain a healthy

quality of life is why I participate and advocate for better
medical coverage by our insurance companies. The
purpose of my visit was to understand the services

rendered, to better address the much needed coverage
for 3D mammography and other pertinent services for

our community.

Site Visit to Women's Health Center

BIG MAHALO to the staff of the Women's
Health Center and Queen's Medical Center
for their services, not just for the people

of Hawai'i but also serving the Pacific.

WE HAVE BEEN WORKING WITH OUR STATE AND CITY DEPARTMENTS AND AGENCIES IN
ADDRESSING YOUR CONCERNS AND COMMENTS ABOUT OUR COMMUNITY AND STATE.
THANK YOU FOR CONTINUING TO REACH OUT TO ME AND MY OFFICE AND FOR VOICING

YOUR SUPPORT TO ADVANCE HAWAI'I TOGETHER!



@KFEVELLA

@SENFEVELLA

Email: senfevella@capitol.hawaii.gov

Office Main Line: 808-586-6360 

Office Fax: 808-586-6361

@SENFEVELLA

Public Safety
Police, Fire, Ambulance                                          911
State Emergency 
   Management Division                        808-733-4300 
State Highway Safety Hotline               808-831-6714

Utilities 
Hawaiian Electric Co.
(trouble only)                                        808- 548-7311
Hawaiian Telcom (customer care)                         611
Board of Water Supply
   (report leaks)                             808-748-5000 Ext.1
The Gas Company
   (trouble only)                                      808-526-0066

Community Concerns
City Refuse & Bulky Item Collection    808-768-3200
   (missed-pickup in Ewa Beach)          808-768-9732
Graffiti Hotline  (HPD)                           808-723-3475
Report Damaged Sidewalks                 808-768-8159 
Complaints About Public Trees           808-971-7151
Clean Stream Hotline                           808-768-7890 
Medicare Call Center                            800-633-4227
Social Security                                       800-772-1213
Report Pot Holes (City)                         808-768-7777
Report Pot Holes (State)                      808-536-7852  

Education ('Ewa)
808-692-8000



Handi-Van Operations

808-456-5555



Health
808-586-4400



Mental Health Hotline

DOH Hawaii CARES 808-832-
3100 or 1-800-753-6879



Labor & Industrial Relations

808-586-8844



Land and Natural Resources 
808-587-0401



Neighborhood Board

Commission 
808-768-3710



Parks & Recreation

 808-768-3003



Public Safety 
 808-587-1288



Transportation Services 

808-768-3053



City & State Departments Connecting our Community 

What's Happening?
 Sept. 15th: Town Hall Meeting

Asing Community Park from 7:30 to 9:00 pm

Sept. 17th: Message of Peace Outreach Ministry

Foodbank Distribution

Asing Community Park from 6 to 11 am

Oct. 1: Ewa Beach Lions Club Food Drive

'Ewa Beach Shopping Center's Longs Drugs from   

 8 to 10 am

Daily - Spreading ALOHA to all

https://www.facebook.com/357197534457700/photos/a.357564704420983/1749356798575093/

